

Jawaharlal Nehru University Teachers Association (JNUTA)

S.K. Pandey

President skpandeyjnu@gmail.com Mob. 9868443183

7 March 2013

To

Shri Ramakant Goswami

Hon'ble Transport Minister Government of NCT of Delhi

Meeta Narain

Vice President meetanarain@gmail.com

Sub: Metro Feeder Bus Service from Hauz Khas Metro Station to JNU

Dear Sir,

A.K. Mishra

Vice President akmishra106@gmail.com

Thank you for agreeing to meet the delegation of the Jawaharlal Nehru University Teachers' Association.

Saradindu Bhaduri

Secretary saradindu@mail.jnu.ac.in Cell: 9868263373 You would agree that the tragic incident of 16 December 2012 in a moving bus is still very much alive in our memory. We would like to point out that the incident occurred because the lady had to board a private bus due to inadequate availability of public transport. You may like to note that the place where she boarded the bus from is at a stone's throw distance from the JNU campus, and many of our female students and residents use that route, and the bus stop, to commute between the campus and the nearest metro station at Hauz Khas.

Md. Qutbudddin

Joint Secretary qutb_77@yahoo.com

In the given situation, we urge you to provide a Metro Feeder bus from the campus, a long-standing demand of the community, urgently. We sincerely hope that this legitimate demand of the residents of our campus will be met without any further delay. We also wish to mention that such a step would go a long way in avoiding any untoward incident, like the one mentioned above, in future.

S. K. Soni

Joint Secretary sharadksoni@gmail.com

Looking forward to your positive intervention,

Sincerely,

Manish Dabhade

Treasurer mdmanish@gmail.com

(Sanjay Kumar Pandey)

President, JNUTA